
WAAL Board Meeting 6/14/22 
Andi Wolfe, President: 

• Andi welcomed Ruth Ann Mitchell to the board. She is the new chair of membership. 
Thanks to Chuck Zelms for his long and devoted service in this position. 

• The speaker for July is Andrew Freugh (spelling?). He is on the staff at The Ohio State 
University. His focus will be on 3D modeling and the connection between art and 
science. 

• We still need a candidate for President and Venue Chair. 
• She will contact the Worthington Recreation and Parks Department about when we 

need to renew the rental of our meeting space. We are paid through August 2022 
($72.50 per use) 

Elizabeth Veldey, Treasurer: 
• Two scholarships of $500 plus a one year Worthington Area Art League membership to 

each of the following high school students: Gwendolyn Cardimen of Worthington 
Kilbourne and Honoka Fukagama of Thomas Worthington. 

• Our account balance as of June 9, 2022 is $7,177.12 
• Both Elizabeth Veldey and Angela Gage will be showing work at the Ohio state Fair this 

year. 
Chuck Zelms, Out going Membership Chair. 

• Membership dues/renewals start July 30. 
• He will be helping Ruth Ann Mitchell transition to her new role as Membership Chair. 

Membership is $30 and use of WAAL’s virtual gallery is $25. 
 


